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Still alive and kicking, Buxton Fringe (July 1-19) is enjoying a new surge of mainly online entries and has also come up with a novel idea of its own for those who may not have access to the internet.
Phone@5 will feature Fringe stars including Mike Raffone, Will Hawthorne and Debbie Cannon offering five to ten minute micro-performances down the phone. Anyone interested in receiving a call is invited to ring 01298 79351 to book one of the 5pm slots running from 6-10 July and 13-17 July. They will be able to choose from music, comedy, poetry and stories. Says Fringe Marketing Officer Stephanie Billen: “If you have been feeling a bit isolated or in need of a boost this is your chance to bring a little Buxton Fringe stardust into your life!”
After some inevitable cancellations, the Fringe now has over 60 entries with more coming in by the day. Many are online, some involving live streamed productions on particular days and many with an interactive element. There are also a few physical events including children’s entertainment, exhibitions and art trails.
While Fringe@5 has been reinvented as Phone@5, Fringe Sunday has gone online with a film about the philosophy behind the event and a nostalgic gallery of pictures from past years. The Fringe has also put up an online version of its Fringe40 archive exhibition plus puzzles and games. Details of these and an exciting array of other events in all categories including Theatre, Music, Comedy, Dance, Film, Spoken Word and Visual Arts can be seen on www.buxtonfringe.org.uk as well as on the free Buxton Fringe app.
Now in its 41st year, Buxton Fringe takes place in and around the beautiful spa town of Buxton in Derbyshire. Fringe chair Stephen Walker says: “After the success of our 40th year, Buxton Fringe enters a new decade ready to embrace new ideas and old friends alike, determined to build on our reputation as the friendly fringe, renowned for its supportive atmosphere and engaged audiences.”
He adds: "The Fringe is pleased to have the support and sponsorship of local organisations. We work closely with the University of Derby - our long-standing sponsors. High Peak Borough Council and the Pavilion Gardens have also been brilliant in supporting us as has the Trevor Osborne Charitable Trust."
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